
 
 
 

E-Newsletter Email 
 

 

The Gulmarrad Public School newsletter is produced weekly and emailed to subscribers on 

Wednesdays. It is also available via our school website:  

https://gulmarrad-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  

 

The school also emails announcements and reminders of events that are happening in the 

school. 

 

Note: once subscribed you will have the option to unsubscribe from the list. 

Please fill in the attached form and return to the office. 

 

Please send me the e-Newsletter 

Parent/Carer details – 

 

First name: __________________________________              Surname: _______________________________ 

 

Email address: __________________________________________________________ 

 

1st child: __________________________ in Class __________________ Year _________________________ 

 

2nd child: __________________________ in Class __________________ Year _________________________ 

 

3rd child: __________________________ in Class __________________ Year _________________________ 

 

4th child: __________________________ in Class __________________ Year _________________________ 

 

Signature: _____________________________________________             Date: _________________________ 

https://gulmarrad-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

